Julie Enea

From: Pam Hill

Sent: Monday, May 11, 2020 2:36 PM

To: Julie Enea

Subject: Ad Hoc Participation

Follow Up Flag: Follow up Flag Status: Flagged

Hello,

My name is Pam Hill and I am a lymphedema therapist (hands-on treatment for cancer survivors with lymphedema) who I treat in my private practice. It is considered follow-up therapy to treatment for lymphedema in a clinic.

I would like to return to work but am unsure if I can since what I do is a form of massage (albeit medical). It is not "required" treatment but recommended for patients with lymphedema, as all of my clients would attest to its necessity.

I was referred to your meeting on Thursday, this week by Supervisor Mitchoff's office.

I want to do the right thing. So, if I can return to work sooner than later, what precautions would I need to take. Would my clients need medical referrals, even though I've been seeing many for years.

I am hoping to be able to participate on Thursday if possible.

Thank you, Pam Hill